2016 HOLIDAY GREENS FESTIVAL

First Parish Church United

48 Main Street, Westford, MA 01886

Phone: 978-692-8350 Email: fpcuwestford@verizon.net Visit us on our website: www.firstparishwestford.org



October, 2016

Seasons greetings to our community businesses,

The frost is on the pumpkin and the holiday season is fast approaching! The First Parish Church United is preparing its annual 2016 Holiday Greens Festival to be held on Saturday, December 3rd from 9am to 3pm. We will be offering our usual popular items such as wreaths, swags, roping, poinsettias, centerpieces, luminaries and other decorative items. Your order of holiday decorations from the Greens Festival helps to maintain our historic Meeting House & Fellowship Hall, as well as supporting the many outreach activities of our church including: Westford Farmers Market, Habitat for Humanity, AA, The Lowell Wish Project, Westford Food Pantry, Middlesex Shelter/LTLC & local scout groups, the annual Strawberry Festival and the Apple Blossom Pancake Breakfast.

We ask that you complete this 2016 order form and return it along with your check or money order to:

First Parish Church United 48 Main Street Westford, MA 01886

Short on time!

You may also go to the FPCU Web Site and complete your form on line at http://www.firstparishwestford.org

Your order will be confirmed when payment is received.

We will ready your orders any time from the week of Thanksgiving to Dec.3rd and deliver them (free delivery) to your location. However, if you prefer, you may join the festivities on December 3rd, browse, shop, and pick up your order during the Festival hours (9am -3pm). Please note that your items are made to order, of the highest quality, and are available at very reasonable prices. If you have any questions, please feel free to call Mary Lyman at 978-692-9325, or send email to fpcuwestford@Verizon.net. or Greens Festival@gmail.com. Save yourself time and use our services for your home decorating as well or recommend us to a friend!

We look forward to helping you ring in the holidays and thank you in advance for your support of our community.

Mary Lyman Chairperson, FPCU 2016 Greens Festival